


Unsustainable Development 
 
The proposed housing would not constitute sustainable development as defined the National Planning Policy 
Framework (NPPF) so would be contrary to this. By no manner of means would the proposals by Chase 
Homes outweigh the major adverse effects they would have on the Conservation Area or considerable loss 
of sports facilities involved as well as the negative impact on nearby locally listed buildings (which include 
the former school main building). The applicant does not make a case that cites positive contributions that 
their development will make towards a sustainable future. 
 
The applicant also plays down the degree of harm to the surrounding built environment, particularly locally 
listed buildings. Perhaps this is unsurprising given that Chase Homes’s Heritage and Archaeology Statement 
has been prepared ACD Environmental who apparently specialise in landscape architecture and ecology and 
lack personnel with recognised training or accreditation in building conservation. 
 
Conclusion 
 
I have highlighted some key issues around harm to the Conservation Area and unsustainable development 
that would arise from this development but there are also multiple other objections that could be made 
against these proposals by Chase Homes. 
 
I urge that this planning application be firmly rejected. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Douglas D Kent  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   



 




